
 

 
 

Operational Notice 
No.10 OF 2017 

 
Sinclair Road Closure 

& 
Stormont Road - TWO Way Traffic 

 
 
 
Sinclair Road will be closed to traffic and pedestrians until further notice 
 
Stormont Road will now operate with TWO Way traffic giving access to and from 
Sinclair Wharf and all adjacent premises. 
 
Please ensure the appropriate personnel and hauliers are made aware of these 
changes and that extra vigilance is exercised in the Stormont Road area. 
 
The attached plan shows the area affected by this road closure 
 

   
 
 
 
   
 
 
         
  
PORT CONTROL        CAPTAIN K G Allen 
BELFAST         HARBOUR MASTER 
28th December 2017 
 



 


